The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge,
Prince George and Princess Charlotte
are most grateful for the kind message
you so thoughtfully sent for Christmas.

Their Royal Highnesses send you their
warmest thanks, with very best wishes

for Christmas and _ﬁ)r the New Year
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Miss Audrey Bergounan,

Year 7 Achille,

College Gérard Philipe,

51 rue Chiron Courtinet - BP 44,
79010 Niort cedex,

France '




